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 29 November 2021  
 
MEMORANDUM FOR ALL CAP CC/HC/CDI 
 
FROM:   CAP/HC 
 
SUBJECT:   Wearing Uniforms to Religious Services This Weekend  
 
1.  We in Civil Air Patrol are proud to be the fourth component of the Air Force. While serving in 
that capacity, we are privileged to wear the uniform. We traditionally celebrate that pride and 
connection during the first week of December as part of our anniversary activities when we 
wear our uniforms to the religious service of our choice. This tradition has existed since 1972 
when the Board of Governors invited the membership to wear their uniforms to the first “CAP 
Sunday.”  
  
2. For those of you who plan to attend religious services on the weekend of December 3rd to 
5th – whether at a mosque, synagogue, service, or church – I encourage you to join me in 
wearing your Air Force-style service dress or blue-shirt uniform, or their corporate equivalents, 
as we celebrate our 80th birthday. 
 
3. The Chaplain Corps will also host a recorded online interfaith service on its social media 
channels throughout the weekend. 
 
4.  Please distribute this information to all our members who may be interested in this optional 
opportunity to celebrate.  
 
 

                                                                                        
LINDA J. PUGSLEY, Ch, Col, CAP 
Civil Air Patrol Chief of Chaplains 

 


